
Dear Colleagues,

From 6 – 10 March 2023 Kaunas University of Applied Sciences is inviting you to 
join us at the International Week “GOING INTERNATIONAL” dedicated to teaching. 
The International Week is a significant event to our community and we hope you will 
be inspired with innovative ideas, as well as strengthen our further collaboration. 
We are looking forward to exchanging experience and knowledge about the 
“Internationalization at home”, therefore we expect your contribution on this topic. 
During this week, you are welcome to teach students and colleagues in your own field 
of expertise, share your knowledge, establish new connections and much more!

We will send out a more detailed registration form shortly.

In the meantime, feel free to save the date!  

If you have any questions regarding the study areas you are interested, please contact 
the Faculty Coordinators:

› Faculty of Arts and Education: kristina.juodeikiene@go.kauko.lt 

› Faculty of Business: kristina.kavaliauskaite@go.kauko.lt 

› Faculty of Medicine: almeda.vaidelauskaite@go.kauko.lt 

› Faculty of Technologies: viktorija.gudauskaite@go.kauko.lt 

 

Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact us:

Phone: +370 37 75 11 44

E-mail: incoming@go.kauko.lt
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